
Let’s start our own mini-company! 

In May 2019, the participants of the project took part in career counselling 

workshops, during which they learnt most important information necessary to 

start their own company.  

It was a pleasure to see them working on their own project, and hopefully, their 

future. The experience of company making will definitely influence their future 

choices and career paths.  

We would like to thank our teachers, who helped us prepare these workshops 

and made them an unforgettable experience.  

 

 



 





 


